WHILTON VILLAGE HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT TO ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 11 FEBRUARY 2015

Use of the Hall for local group activities remains at about the same level as last year, but there are fewer private bookings. Use as a Polling Station for the General Election will give a good financial start to this year.

To book the Village Hall please contact Mrs Mary Kane on 01327 842618.

The 200 Club continues to provide income for keeping the Hall up to standard. During the past year a microwave oven and other kitchen items have been purchased, and heaters have been fitted in the kitchen and WC areas.

We are grateful to all those acting as collectors of subscriptions to the 200 Club and to all those who have contributed in any way to the running of the Hall during the past year.